





01366 728333



www.icenisecondary.attrust.org.uk



Stoke Road, Methwold, Thetford, Norfolk, IP26 4PE



Dear Parents/Carers,

As we reach the end of what has been a truly transformative academic year, I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. The progress we have made, during a period of rapid change, has only been possible because of the strength of our partnership with you. Together, we've helped shape an academy where students are thriving. From successful reward days and enriching trips to our sports awards and work experience programme, these achievements would not have been possible just a year ago.

We are incredibly proud of how far we've come, but we are also ambitious. Our goal is to be the very best for our students, our families, and our wider community. To achieve this, we must continue to develop and strengthen the systems that underpin a high-quality education, particularly those that support clear expectations and positive behaviour. These are the foundation of a safe, welcoming, and effective learning environment.

Thank you again for your continued support throughout this academic year. We are proud of what we've achieved together-and excited about what's still to come. I look forward to welcoming students back in September for another year of progress, opportunity, and high expectations.

Yours faithfully,

Mr J Morris Vice Principal